
 

 

Ofsted report 2023 

 

Thursday 23rd February 2023 

 

Dear Parents/carers,  

We have now received a final copy of our Ofsted report following the inspection that took place on 

18th and 19th January 2023. We are delighted to share with parents and carers that Ofsted have 

judged Wansdyke Primary School as GOOD in all areas.  We are extremely proud of this positive 

outcome which is a testament to the care and commitment of our staff, the support of our parents 

and carers, and of course, a celebration of our wonderful children. 

The Ofsted report recognised that children at Wansdyke ‘are polite, well-mannered and care for 

one another’ and ‘are happy and want to do well’. The report describes relationships between 

pupils and staff as ‘supportive and caring’. The inspectors considered the quality of education that 

we as a school provide, stating that ‘the curriculum is ambitious’ and that ‘leaders are ambitious for 

pupils and have high expectations of them all’. The full report is available on our school website and 

will be published on the Ofsted website shortly.  

As a school, we will endeavour to improve in those areas identified in the report and from our own 

evaluation. We are excited to continue on our journey as a school to further improve the education 

and experiences we bring to our children, and the role we play in our wider community. 

Finally and most importantly, I would like to thank all our children for being exceptional 

ambassadors for our school; the staff for their hard work and dedication; the parents and carers who 

either spoke with inspectors or provided feedback online; the Governors for their continued 

guidance and the Executive Leadership Team for their support and direction.   

 

Kind regards, 

 

Miss Harris  

(Acting Headteacher) 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.wansdykeschool.org.uk/assets/uploads/Ofsted/Ofsted-Report-January-2023.pdf

